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Clergy  
The Rev. Curt Norman (St. Luke's - Stephenville) and Deacon Linda Sutherland are resident clergy.  
Linda is nursing her husband, Neal, after numerous medical issues and takes no active role at this  
time.  
  
The Rev. Frank Reeves is the Sustaining (Supply) at Good Shepherd - Granbury.  
  
Laity  
  
Granbury, Stephenville, and Hamilton are regularly represented. Representatives from Hillsboro  
and Brownwood did not attend any meetings in 2013.  
  
Dean: The Rev. Curt Norman, St. Luke's Stephenville  
Sub-dean: Norm Snyder - Good Shepherd Granbury  
Secretary: Joe Christopher  
Clergy Delegate to Executive Council: none  
Lay Delegate to Executive Council: Joe Christopher, St Luke's (term ending 2014)  
Lay Delegate to Executive Council: Jane Dennis, St Luke's (term ending 2013) 


